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PRESS RELEASE 

 
 

No: 461/2014 
 
Date: 8th September 2014 
 

No September meeting of Parliament 
 
There will be no meeting of Parliament in September due to the refurbishment works 
which continue inside the building. 
 
The contractors have recommended to the Government that the sensitive electronic audio-
visual equipment should not be exposed to dust and other potential threats. 
 
The Speaker and the Leader of the Opposition are aware of the situation and have agreed 
that the next meeting should be in October. 
 
 

 


